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Congratulations to all our Star Learners this week. We are proud of you all! 
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Brahms Class Price Class Mozart Class 

Vivaldi Class Zimmer Class Lloyd-Webber Class 

Bernstein Class Dun Class Holst Class 

Elgar Class 

 

Tchaikovsky Class 

S is our star learner in Brahms 
class for being helpful and kind 
to her friends. Well done S! 

R is our star learner this week. 
He has done so well in his Ȧrst 
week in foundation! He has 
shown a lot of interest in his 
phonics and has enjoyed learning 
his Ȧrst set one sounds. 

Our star learner this week is K 
for always showing S.T.A.R. and 
being ready to learn. Well done! 

Our star learner this week is J 
for always being ready, respect-
ful and safe and trying his best 
in all lessons. Keep up the good 
work! 

C  is our star learner because she 
has been showing she is a star all 
week. C has been working hard 
during every lesson. Well done C! 

Our star learner this week is G 
for her amazing attitude to her 
learning. G always strives to do 
her best and sets a good example 
to her peers. 

S-G is our star learner this week 
because she is always showing 
ready, respectful safe and has 
been helping her partner. Well 
done S. 

M is our star learner this week 
for her amazing English work. 
She wrote a fantastic personiȦ-
cation poem. 

Well done O! You have shown  
excellent oracy skills each time 
you have spoken and have been 
very eager to share your ideas. 
Thank you! 

Our star learner this week is C. 
She has come to school every day 
with a smile and a positive      
attitude. What a great start to 
Year 6. 

E is our star learner this week 
for contributing massively to 
every lesson with a positive    
attitude and curiosity. Great 
start to Year 6. 


